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REMEMBRANCE 2020
Regrettably, we will not be able to come together as a community, around our
memorial, in order to mark Remembrance Sunday as we would normally do.

So, we are looking at alternative ways to do so, and involve others in the Bilbrook
community in the process.

With that in mind, we would like to invite you to join in with our virtual gathering for
remembrance, by creating a display of stones painted with suitable images and words,
like the attached image.

If it would help to introduce the theme to pupils, we
would be happy support with virtual or recorded
assemblies.

We have a supply of stones available, or individuals
and groups may wish to source their own. If that
would help, please let us know how many you
require.

You would be welcome to create such a display in school, and then take a photo of it,
sharing it with the local community, through websites and social media. Alternatively,
we are working with the Bilbrook Parish Council to come together and make a display
around the memorial.

If we can assist, with this project or anything else, do let us know.

Every blessing.
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